
Advisory No. 73, s. 2017 
April 4, 2017 

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, 2013 
this Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, 

but for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 
 

NATIONAL PILGRIMAGE IN HONOR OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY  
 

Our Lady of Victories Church announces the conduct of the National 
Pilgrimage in Honor of the Blessed Virgin Mary Celebrating the Centenary of Her 
Apparitions in Fatima, Portugal. 

 
The Pilgrimage started on October 28, 2016 and will end on July 31, 2017 

from Marbel, south of the Philippines to La Trinidad, north of the Philippines.  This 
is organized by the Society of St. Pius X, a group of Catholic priests who celebrate 
exclusively the Latin Tridentine Mass.   

 
In view of this, teachers and learners from public elementary and secondary 

schools are encouraged to participate in the Celebration of the Centenary of the 
Apparitions of the Blessed Virgin in Fatima. 

 
 More information may be inquired from: 

 
Fr. Thomas Onada 
Philippine Superior of the Society of St. Pius X 
Our Lady of Victories Church 
2 Cannon Road, New Manila, Quezon City 
Telephone Nos.: (02) 725-5926; 413-1978 
Fax No.: (02) 412-7389 
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